Gardnerville picnic - Dear Friends,

We have waited as long as we can to make this decision, and we cannot with confidence go ahead with plans to have our picnic this year. In the interest of our members, guests and community we are cancelling our picnic. I know that many were hoping that we might be one of a few picnics to happen this year and we were hoping to be able to host it, but we have to think of the well being of everyone.



We look forward to seeing you all next year, when we will be celebrating 40 years of our club.

Thank you to all our members who work so hard planning, setting up, cooking and clean up. Thank you to the dancers and their instructors. Thank you to our faithful musicians who are with us every year. To Aita Antton who was going to give the mass. To Hamika Buru Txistu Elkartea we are saddened that we will not be able to enjoy your beautiful talents.

We are still hopeful that we might be able to have a mus tournament in the fall. Time will tell and we will keep you posted.

Praying that all of you and your families are safe and well.

MENDIKO EUSKALDUN CLUBA